
Welcome Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for taking the time out to view the Parent’s Newsletter! I hope you and 

your third grade scholar are enjoying your summer. I look forward to meeting you 

and your scholar in the upcoming weeks. The first day of school is September 2nd ! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs. Johnson 


